
Greetings! 

 

Our checking account balance is $10,513.26. TVICO bills for printing and our quarterly book 

order have been paid. 

 

• I am returning to Boise on February 24, will collect monies for deposit, and finalize the 

TVTAC January statement next week. 

• I will also get the Android phone that Michelle is donating and proceed with a Mint 

Mobile account so that we can set up our Venmo account. 

• Garren T. Is working on a proposal for TVTAC insurance. I expected to hear from him by 

now and will report at the meeting if I receive the proposal by then. 

Love in service, 

Viv L. 

TVTAC Treasurer  

 


